
 
 
 
NMCC Minutes – March 15, 2018 
 
 
Meeting called to order at 4:15 by Barbara Lowman 
 
In attendance:  Barbara Lowman, Richard Long, Nancy Barbe, Sue Cohen, 
Wendy Miller and Holly Valente 
 
Minutes of February 8 accepted 
 
Treasurer’s Report accepted.  Mass Cultural Council grant not received in 
account.  Richard will check with Tara.  Almost all grant acceptances are in.  
Barbara and Nancy will call remaining receivers again. 
 
Pot Luck, April 7 – meet at 10 a.m. at the Firehouse for table and chair pickup, 10 
tables and 30 chairs.  Nancy will do shopping list.  Entertainment is still pending.  
Wendy Miller will contact a potential performer.  Posters will be going up. 
 
Garden/Farm Tour – July 7.  Participants are Tom Brazie, Elizabeth Rosenberg, 
Brian Miskell and Jim Rippe.  Nancy will do the brochure.  Volunteers will be 
needed to staff each location. 
 
Burritt Day – August 18  White elephant collection will 10-12 May 12, June 9, July       
14 and August 4 and 11.  Restrictions are no dinner sets, curtains or rods.  All 
small appliances must be in working order and clean. 
Early phone calls will be made to Roger, Henry, Mt. Everett, Mahaiwe Tent, 
David Smith, Tom Brazie and Freddy Freedman re hayrides. 
 
Elihu Burritt awardee – Louise Yohalem and a Certificate of Appreciation will be 
given to Debra Herman 
 
Shoppers Guides ads – Anne will take over from Tom Weeks, Martha will return 
as parking coordinator and Nan will, hopefully, will return as race coordinator 
 
Meeting adjourned at 5:15. 
 
Next meeting Thursday, April 12 
 
Submitted by Holly Valente, Secretary 
 
 
 
 


